
   
     23rd  March 2021  

  

DETAILS FOR ATTENDING CLASSES FROM SCHOOL PHYSICALLY IN THE NEW SESSION 2021-22  

  

Dear Parent,  

Greetings!  

As per the directive issued by the 'Directorate School Education', students of grades I to IX, can now start 

attending regular school (This is optional). We are happy to share and assure you that as an institution   

we are ready with the SOP for Post-COVID-19 opening of school. By now you would have attended our   

  

Orientation on the readiness too. I am also attaching the link PPT of the same alongside for the benefit of  

those who missed out.  

Please note the requirements from you as a Parent to enable a smooth re-opening of the school.  

1.Consent form* and Transport form to be filled and mailed at academiccoordinator@madeeasyschool.in  by 

30th   March 2021. These forms are available on the school reception too.  

We will not be able to allow your ward to attend school without receipt of these forms.  

2.Your ward must carry a COVID negative test report from a recognised government medical  

practitioner COVID-19 related (cold, cough, fever) symptoms or RTPCR test by an ICMR approved 

laboratory. This certificate/test result should not be older than 72 hours of reporting in school and  

your ward must carry it on the first day of attending school.  

3.Mask must be worn at all times.  

4.Your ward must carry a personal hand sanitiser.  

5.Students must carry their own water bottles, meals** /snacks/ tiffin, personal stationery items for the 

duration in school to ensure there is no sharing.  

Note: The new session (2021-22) will commence from Monday, 5th April 2021***.  

Looking forward to your support and cooperation.  

Warm regards  

Nitu Channan  

Head of School  

*The consent form & Transport form is attached. You can take these forms from the school reception also.  
**Owing to COVID, meals shall not be provided in school until further intimation. *** 

Subject to change   


